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YEAR 7 INFORMATION EVENING
Year 7 parent and students are invited to an information evening on Thursday 10
March.

Please join us at 6.30pm at the MRK Cafeteria for some refreshments and an opportunity to meet
other Year 7 parents before we begin at 7pm. 

During the evening you will hear from our Senior Leadership team and Year Advisors.

They will discuss and share tips on:

    Navigating Senior School
    Effective learning 
    Pastoral Care
    How to use the parent platforms

We look forward to seeing you.
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